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What’s on Term 2 

Tues 17 Jun Kempsey High transition day 

Fri 20 Jun  BPS athletics weather permitting 

Fri 27 Jun Small Schools athletics carnival 

Thur   3 Jul Rewards day excursion 

Fri    4 Jul School assembly 2.30 pm 

   Last day of term 

Mon 21 Jul Staff development day 

Tues 22 Jul Students return for Term 3 

Wed 23 Jul NAIDOC excursion 

Tues 29 Jul Chess comp for selected students 

Tues   5 Aug P&C meeting 

Thur 14 Aug Ten Pin bowling team excursion 

Fri 15 Aug Pet education lesson 

Mon 18 Aug Lower Nth Coast athletics 

Tues 19 Aug Book week activities 

 

     

We celebrated National Reconciliation Week by wearing yellow to represent kindness, respect and 

positivity in strengthening relationships. 



   Bellbrook Public School …….. a proud member of the Macleay Public Schools group 

We still have a busy calendar for the last few weeks of term, the last day being 4 July 2025.  

Tomorrow is Kempsey High School’s transition for Year 6 students starting at 8.30 am. 

If the weather holds this week we will have our athletics carnival on Friday 20th.  This is a great day 

for families to come along and cheer on students.  The P&C will also be running a small stall so 

please support it and help out if you can. 

Selected students will be competing at the Small Schools athletics carnival on Friday, 27th in 

Kempsey.  Notes will be sent out next week.  Parents will be required to transport their own children 

on the day. 

The Department has released a new student report which we will be trialling this semester.  It is a 

much more simplified version with parent friendly language and we will be interested to know what 

you think. 

Thank you to those parents who have been letting us know promptly why their child has been absent.  

This can be done through the School Bytes app, sending a text to the school mobile, leaving a 

message on the school landline or in writing.  Every day matters! 

News 

It’s been great weather to get our 

seedlings going but they still needed 

a bit of a water. 

At our last assembly, these students 

received a 100% attendance award 

for coming to school every day in 

Weeks 1 to 5. 


